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EULALIE RIVERA OPENING DELAYED TO OCTOBER 1 

 

ST. CROIX, USVI - The Virgin Islands Department of Education, St. Croix District, wishes to 

inform the public that the Eulalie Rivera Elementary School will open for the 2018-19 school 

year on Monday, October 1, 2018. 

After reassessing the progress at the school, District leadership deemed it necessary to delay the 

school’s previously announced September 26 opening to October 1 in order to ensure the campus 

was fully ready to receive students. 

The Department of Education thanks parents and students for their cooperation, and will 

continue to provide regular updates on 2018-19 school openings on the Department’s 

www.vide.vi website and Facebook page, www.facebook.com/usvi.vide. 

 

For more information, contact the Office of Public Relations at (340) 774-0100 x 8136. 
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